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Key Actions from school as a result of survey (added to PPG action plan): 

1) Ensuring all parents are aware of how pupil voice is collected for all children in 

receipt of PPG (through conversations, sending home copies of Pupil Voice email 

follow ups etc.).  

2) Review of Pupil Voice activities and questions – introduction of talking mats to 

support conversations.  

3) Ensuring Pupil Premium Conversations become explicit between class teachers and 

parents (set agenda item at parents evening, touching base PPG meetings etc.). 

Where timetabling allows, PPG Parent meetings to involve class teachers as well as 

Inclusion Lead.  

 

 

 

 


